
The Orchard—Peek of the Term 
Week commencing:  3rd July 2023  

Our Learning 

Our topic and information on maths 
and English will be in the news let-
ter this week. 

All the classes have been following 
a continuous provision approach to 
learning.  

In art, the children have been creat-
ing and designing their own shells 
to share. They have created cones 
from A4 paper and using different 
water colours to design their 
shells.  

Within social skills, the children 
have been encouraged to join group 
play with sensory materials. Using 
timers, the children have had to 
wait their turns and share with 
their peers.  

The children enjoyed another as-
sembly, they were able to show 
case their hard work during this 
week and congratulate one another. 

 

Important Dates 

Pears swimming: Mondays 

Please remember to send in 
swimming clothing and any oth-
er equipment/clothing your 
child may need. 

 

Orchard TVAP trip: 17th July ‘23  

Packed lunch and water bottles 
needed, suncream applied in the 
morning. 

End of term: Friday 21st July 
2023 Transport at 12pm. Par-
ent pick up 12.15pm. 

Makaton sign:  Swimming 

 

 

 

 

 

Star of the week 

Contact us: theorchard@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 

 


